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Alabama State Tax Commissioner Elected to the 

Federation of Tax Administrators’ Board of Trustees 

 Montgomery – Alabama State Revenue Commissioner Julie P. Magee was 

elected to the Federation of Tax Administrators’ Board of Trustees during the board’s 

annual meeting held last week in Washington, D.C.  

“I am humbled by the confidence my colleagues across the country have placed 

in me by their nomination and election of me to the board,” said Magee.  “I am honored 

to represent and serve Alabama on this prestigious board.”    

The Federation of Tax Administrators (FTA), organized in 1937, serves the 

principal tax collection agencies of the 50 states, the District of Columbia, and the city of 

New York.  The work of the FTA is directed and governed by an 18-member board of 

trustees, composed of tax administrators representing all regions of the country.   

Commissioner Magee joins Kentucky State Revenue Commissioner Thomas 

Miller and Georgia State Revenue Commissioner Doug MacGinnitie as representatives 

of the Southeast Region.   

Commissioner Magee was appointed to the post of Alabama Commissioner of 

Revenue by Gov. Robert Bentley in January 2011, and since that time has been named 

to various state commissions and task forces. 

Her appointment to the FTA Board of Trustees is a two-year appointment and will 

run through June 2014.    
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